
 
 
Dear Parents,  
Hi! We are so excited to be able to offer the 4th 
session of Wee Little Arts, 3 Dimensional Art. During 
this session we will get to play with model magic and 
create 3 dimensional pieces. It is great fun! This 
session will only be 6 weeks long, so it will be less 
expensive as well. Please register by signing up with St. 
Edward-Epiphany and sending a check to the office 
made out to Wee Little Arts for $120.00. The next 
session begins Thurs. April 26 and ends Thurs.,May 31, 
2018. I also wanted to thank you all for your support 
for Wee Little Arts and me. I have had a great time 
teaching your talented children! Because of scheduling 
conflicts I will be turning the class over to my dear 
friend and fellow artist and teacher, Pam Connolly. 
She is wonderful and I am sure your kiddos will love 
her! Thanks again for everything and hope to see you 
all again soon!   
Cheers!   
 
Marg Bucher, Director 
Wee Little Arts 
weelittlearts.com 
804-895-3987 



 
    
 


